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REGION MEMORANDUM 

CLMD No.  289,  s.  2022  

REQUEST FOR LIST OF SUPPLEMENTARY LEARNING RESOURCES NEEDED 

FOR PUBLIC SCHOOL LIBRARIES AND LIBRARY HUBS 

 

To:  Schools Division Superintendents 

 
1.       This has reference to the letter from the Bureau of Learning Resources (BLR), 

Office of the Director dated August 23, 2022 requesting all regions and division 
offices to furnish a list of supplementary learning resources needed by the public 

school libraries and library hubs. Use the template in Annex 1 in accomplishing the 

requested list. 

2.       The data to be gathered will be used by BLR for planning purposes to address 

the needs of public schools on the supplementary learning resources.  

3. Division LRMS Supervisors and division librarians are requested to submit 

the SDO consolidated report to the regional office on or before September 19, 2022 

through email address: jeanith.militante@deped.gov.ph following the file name 

convention: Divison_SLR_Needs Survey. 

 

3. For more information and inquiry, all concerned may contact or call Mr. 

Arturo D. Tingson, Jr. REPS-LRMDS at arturo.tingson@deped.gov.ph.  

4. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired. 

 

 

 

        CARLITO D. ROCAFORT 

                    Director IV 
Encl:  None 

Reference:  Letter from BLR 
Allotment:  None 
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the subject 
       LIBRARY            LEARNING RESOURCES 
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